25 June 2010

Roderick M MacBeath
Democratic Services
Aberdeen City Councill

Dear Mr MacBeath

Motion on Unauthorized Travellers Sites to be debated af the
Aberdeen City Council Meeting on 30 June 2010.

On behalf of a number of residents in Dyce and the
surrounding area | would like to request a deputation to
speak to the above motion. The person who will speak on our
behalf will be

Mr lan Murray

We would also like to present a petition on the issue to an
appropriate elected member of the Council.

Can you adyvise us on the procedures to be followed in these
matterse

Yours faithfully

Isobel Fyfe



